
 

 

 

 

 

 

“What can we do to support you as the parent?” 

Parents in Partnership 

 

Drop in session Wednesday 4thOctober 2:45pm 

For new parents to the school and as a small reminder- Parents in Partnership is where we offer small get 

togethers/drop-ins and the agenda is really led by parents’ suggestions as to how we can support. It might be 

that parents want to know more about the learning in school or to ask for more information about school 

related issues. Previously we have had talks about behaviour systems in school, helping your child to sleep and 

many more. We have also had visitor speakers, such as NHS Mental Health Support and what is available for 

children needing SEND support.  

As before these are very informal gatherings where topics surrounding school, home and family life can be 

discussed. For the first meeting we will be discussing:  

 

- Keeping children safe on-line and on their mobiles  

- Friendships and fallouts  

- Homework Support  

- Rewards and consequences  

- Attendance guidance  

- Well-Being Mental Heath  

- Sleep  

You can attend the meeting to find out more about the above, ask any questions you may have, or simply 

have a drink and biscuit with us and talk about any other matters on your mind.  

So pop along and come and see. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

 

Mrs Clarke (DHT) and Mrs Batchelor (Inclusion Support Manager)  

Aqueduct Primary School                

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 386210 

 A2175@taw.org.uk 

 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Chair of Governors: Mrs L Aubrey 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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